
The Alliance for Better 

ChildCare 
114 Mast Rd. Lee, NH 03861 

 

We are here for you and to meet your needs! 

 

 

 

Want to know more about what 

Alliance for Better ChildCare 

(ABC) does????  
We are here for you and to help you get QUALITY training hours and education to make 

sure NH, ME, MA has the top quality learning environments! 

 

Here is what a membership in ABC can give your center and/ or you:  

*Bi-Annual Newsletter 

*Fall Mini-Conference Saturday November 4th 2017 (located at: Live and Learn, Lee) 

*Full day early childhood professional conference on Friday May 18th 2018                

(Located at: Great Bay Community College, Portsmouth) 

*Children’s event (date and time to be announced) 

*Winter workshop evening on February 8th 2018 (located at Mast Way Elementary School, 

Lee) 

* Quarterly board meetings 

That is a total of 16-18 hours reached, just by getting your trainings with us!!!! 
All of our events are opened to every child care center and family provider, but ABC members receive 

them at a reduced rate. 

 

 

 

 

 

New: If you renew your membership by 

September 30
th

 2017 your center will receive 

½ off 2 teachers attendance at one of our events 

This year, or ½ off your individual attendance if 

You’re an individual member. 

** if you have never been a member, join us 

And all members will also be getting a 

  gift at our spring conference 2018. 

 



The Alliance for Better ChildCare 

Membership Form  
 

 

Membership rates for 2017-2018 

Our membership year runs from October 1, 2017-September 30, 2018 
(We are unable to make exceptions to these membership dates as we are non-profit and it keeps our costs down) 

 

Center-Based Providers:       $45.00 

School-Age Sites              $30.00  

Family Providers:              $20.00 

Community Sponsor/Agency:  $50.00 

Personal Membership:   $20.00 

a staff member can have their own membership and receive mailings directly to their 

homes. The personal membership may also be used for credentialing purposes. 

Please fill out the information below and send in with your payment to: 

The Alliance for Better ChildCare 

C/O Sarah Miner  

114 Mast Rd 

Lee, NH 03861 

(603) 659-5047 abcseacoast@gmail.com please call or email if you have any questions 

Please print clearly 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

Site Name:_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Person:_________________________________________________________ 

 

Mailing Address:____________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone number:_________________________________________________ 

 

Name (for single person):_________________________________________________ 

 

Home Address:________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Home phone number______________________________________________ 

 

 

Email Address:_______________________________________ 

Emails will be used for workshop, conference, meetings and other ABC event reminders. 

 

Amount Enclosed: _______________________________ 

mailto:abcseacoast@gmail.com

